
     SPORTS WEEK 

WOW! WOW! WOW! What 
an absolutely amazing 
week all the children and 
staff (especially Miss 
Smith) have had this week 
during our Sports Week.  

Whilst the weather stopped our Sports 
Day outside (alternative date to follow), 
it did not stop the sporting activities and 
achievements inside.  

From Clubbercise, Archery and Judo to 
meeting inspirational Olympi-
ans and World Class athletes, I 
think we can safely say that 
Sports really hit St Peter’s this 
week. 

The awe and wonder from the children 
when meeting and coaching with Paul 
Sturgess, the World’s tallest Basketball 
player at 7ft 7in and listening to Adam 
Walker - the first Britain to swim 7 
oceans was truly inspirational. Our chil-
dren deserve the best, that is what they 
got. 

A huge THANK YOU to Mr Magee for all 
his hard work and dedication in organis-
ing one of the best Sports Weeks to 
date. 
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Dates for your diary:  

3/7/17 - Crazy Hair Day 

3/7/17 - Y6 Drama  

Festival (High Street) 

W/c 3/7/17 - Last week of 
clubs 

4&5/7/17 - Y5/6 Produc-
tion 

7/7/17 - Summer Fayre 

12/7/17 - Transition Day 

13/7/17 - R-Y6 Visit to   
Skegness 

14/7/17- Leavers Service 
in Church (pm) 

14/7/17 - Y6 Sleepover 

Wednesday 19/7/17 - Last 
day of Term 6 

Tuesday 5/9/17 - Children 
return to  school 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Well done to Reception 
(100%) and Year 4 (99%) 
for their great  attendance 

this week 

 

CRAZY HAIR DAY 

Like last year, we will be holding 

a crazy hair day in school on 

Monday 3rd July in order to 

raise donations for our Summer 

Fayre being held in July.  ALL 

children are encouraged to come 

in non uniform, making their hair 

as crazy and as wild as possible – 

different styles and colours. On 

Monday, in return for coming in 

non-uniform we ask each child to 

bring in a donation for our Sum-

mer Fayre being held on Friday, 

7th July. 

 

PIRATES OF THE  

CURRY BEAN 

Tickets are still    
available for the Year 
5 and 6 production -
everyone welcome 

The performances are on:- 

Tuesday, 4th July at 2pm and 

Wednesday, 5th July at 10am.  

It is a show not to be missed! 

 

OH I DO LIKE TO BE BESIDE 

THE SEASIDE! 

Please look out on 
Parent Mail for de-
tails of our     Recep-
tion to Year 6 trip to 
Skegness on Thurs-

day, 13th July. 

 

 

Friday Coffee Morning - Join us in the school library for coffee on a Friday 

morning at 8.45am   


